[image: ]
Baltic Institute for European and  Regional Concern

ul. Tetmajera 60           PL-81-406 Gdynia           Tel/Fax +48 58 662 33 11           http://www.biser-org.pl           biser@biser-org.pl 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Gdańsk 5.1.2014

Dear Sir / Madam, 

Baltic Institute for European and  Regional Concern is campaigning to support and popularize idea of Local Agenda 21 taking into consideration Aalborg Agreements. In particular we are concentrated on problems linked with interactive education of kids and youth on behalf of LA21. 
Our approach considers multilevel, cascade-type education on sustainable development first with students and young specialists, who will pass this knowledge to youth from high schools, who will next pass it to pupils in elementary school and kids in kindergarten.  
Therefore we are looking for competent specialists or institutions in your community, who could participate in international project based on our idea presented above. We would like to promote this approach in smaller communities, where local authorities are interested and keen on building  sustainable development society inspiring youth for bottom-up actions. 
If there are specialists or institutions in your community interested in this kind of project, please pass this email to them or give us their contact details (email address, telephone no.) so we could contact and talk further on possible cooperation. 
Yours sincerely, 
dr hab. Witold Toczyski
Head of Baltic Institute for European and Regional Concern
Gdynia, Poland
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